From: Ed Eaton
To: Stuart Hobley

Subject:Youndegin Historic Police OutpostDate:Sunday, 24 August 2025 9:01:48 PM

You don't often get email from edeaton137@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Mr Stuart Hobley CEO Cunderdin Shire Council

RE: Lot 35 Goldfields / Yilgarn Road, Youndegin

Dear Stuart,

We would like to thank you for meeting with us regarding Youndegin on Thursday 21 August 2025.

Further to our initial positive discussion we would like to propose the following:

- We would like the Shire to consider taking over the ownership of the Youndegin Historic Police Outpost, due to its significant historical value to the local district.
- It would be expected that the Shire would look after the ongoing maintenance of the building and site given the resources at your disposal.
- Regarding the long term future of the Youndegin site, we feel it will be necessary to include a legal framework to protect the property to ensure it remains a historic site.

We thank you again for considering the above proposal and look forward to discussing this matter further.

Yours sincerely,

Eddie & Sue Eaton

Eddie: 0427 353 215 Sue: 0438 746 473

Sent from my iPhone